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Friday, 26 January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you to those parents and carers who have already let us know that they can come in to 

talk to the children during Science Week.  If you would like to do this, and haven’t already let us 

know, please speak to Mrs Lincoln in the School Office. 

 

 Terrific Assembly Awards 

Well done this week to: 

Cherry Class:  Bella for doing extra reading and writing at home.  

   Harrison for solving maths problems.  

   Eliza for counting money.  

Maple Class:  Martha for persevering in Maths. 

  Jonny for persevering when writing an instructional text. 

Oak Class:    George for participating in an “eco talk”.  

   Erin for getting 39/40 in arithmetic – the best mark in the class!  

 

Head Team Award:  Ronald for being a kind and caring friend. 

 

Lunchtime “Good Manners” Awards:  Bobby and Kara 

 

Best attendance this week:  Maple with 95.6% 

 

Housepoints: Half term winners  

First – Ruby (63)  

Second – Sapphire (57) 

Third – Emerald (31) 

Birthdays:  Alexa 

 

 Dates for the diary: 
 

Monday, 5 February   Children’s Mental Health Week   

Oak Class Muslim Workshop 

Tuesday, 6 February   Sue Hulme (Riverside Church) to do collective worship 

Thursday, 8 February  Cosmic Yoga sessions  

     3.30pm Meeting for Y6 parents & carers about Booster Sessions 

Friday, 9 February   Whole School Cricket Engagement Day  

     Children break up for half term 

Monday, 19 February  School closed to pupils for an INSET Day 

Tuesday, 20 February  Children return to school 

Wednesday, 21 February  Reverend Mary & Jeremy to do collective worship  

     PTFA Film Night 

Thursday, 22 February  Y6 Booster Sessions start 

Thursday, 29 February  Book Fair starts 

Monday, 4 March   Dogs Trust visiting all class 



 

Tuesday, 5 March   Oak Class visiting Veolia Recycling Centre 

Thursday, 7 March   World Book Day 

Monday, 11 March   Science Week 

Tuesday, 12 March    Bag2school collection 

Friday, 15 March   Red Nose Day 

Tuesday, 19 March   PTFA meeting 

Thursday, 21 March   Whole School visit to The Deep 

Thursday, 28 March   9.15am Easter Service in St Michael the Archangel Church 

     Break up for Easter 

 

 Cosmic Yoga  

As part of Children’s Mental Health Week, on Thursday, 8 February our sports coach (Miss B) will do 

some Cosmic Yoga sessions with the children. 

 

 Names on Uniform 

Please could parents and carers make sure that their child’s uniform and PE kit are clearly labelled 

with their name, thank you.  Although it is cold at this time of year, it is nice and warm inside 

school and the children are taking off jumpers and sweatshirts, and then getting them muddled 

with their friends’! 

 

 PE kit 

A reminder that children should wear PE kit and trainsers on PE days.  Please will parents and 

carers also make sure that any jewellery (including ear-rings) is removed or taped up and long 

hair is tied back, thank you. 

 

Finally, with this newsletter there is a newsletter from the PTFA, and a flyer from Busy Bees Nursery 

about their Open Day. 

  

 

Thank you for your continued support, 
 

AE Speed 
Aly Speed 

Executive Headteacher  


